
General Committee Meeting Thursday July 19th 1945. 

 

Present: - C I Baker in the Chair. 

Messrs: - E S Jones, H H Cawthron, A Hall, H R Schofield, F Jones, H Ridyard, R Bennett, E Raines, J H 

Firth, R Wood and J Gibson. 

 

The minutes of last meeting held June 21st were read and adopted. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: J Andrew & Co 4/-, S Cartwright 15/-, Water Rate 

1/12/1, S H Gardiner 11/3, J W Burton & Son 14/-, Hurst Laundry 1/8/2, J Waterhouse & Co 3/3, M F 

Shaw 3/13/-, Wm Monk 15/-. Total £9-15-9. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by ballot: - Mr & Mrs T 

Barnes. 

 

In connection with the advertisement for the vacancy on the ground staff, two applications had been 

received, but as the post had already been filled, it was decided that the secretary with the 

applicants, thanking them and stating the position. 

 

The application for permission to fish in the Club’s pond by Mr W D Firth and a friend was granted. 

 

The question of the possibility of the Corporation taking over some portion of the Course for 

building purposed was again considered and deferred indefinitely. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap, House and Greens Committees were passed as read.  

 

The secretary was asked to telephone Mr John Hall regarding the dangerous state of the outside 

stairs leading to the Locker Rooms. 

 

The Captain stated that the Caddies desired some sort of match and this was agreed upon and Mr 

Baker promised to provide a Hot Pot Supper. 

 

Aug 16th 1945.  C I Baker 

 


